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September 22, 2020 
 
Ms. Marija Tresoglavic 
Acting Commission Secretary and Manager 
Regulatory Support 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3 
 
Dear Ms. Tresoglavic: 
 
RE: British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission) 

British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro)  
Electricity Purchase Agreement (EPA) – Sechelt, Brown Lake, Walden 
North Renewals - Reconsideration  

 

BC Hydro writes to advise the Commission that in compliance with Directive 3 of 
Commission Order No. G-239-20 (the Order) BC Hydro posted a copy of its 
Reconsideration Application, the Regulatory Timetable and Order on its website and 
provided a copy of same to parties who participated in BC Hydro’s Application for 
Electricity Purchase Agreement Renewals for Sechelt Creek Hydro, Brown Lake Hydro 
and Walden North Hydro. 

For further information, please contact Chris Sandve at 604-974-4641 or by email at 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 Fred James 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
 
st/tl 
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